
ANNOUNCEMENTS 

February 4, 2024 

· WĊđĈĔĒĊ!  Please sign in on a fellowship pad, located at the end of your 
pew.  Provide your email to be added to our e-newsletter list. 

· Place your prayer requests in the basket on the table at the rear of the 
sanctuary.  They will be collected five minutes before the start of worship. 

· Hearing assisted devices are available from the sound board operator.  
These transmit the sound from the microphones directly to your ears.  
Magnifying sheets are available on the table in the narthex by the office. 

· We are livestreaming worship on Facebook and YouTube. 

+++ 

· If you need gluten-free bread for communion, please pick it up from 
the table at the rear of the sanctuary before worship or during a hymn. 

· Welcome to Boy Scout Troop 763, the troop our church sponsors! 

· Men, please sign up if you can assist at the Sweetheart Luncheon 
on the clipboard outside the office.  The Sweetheart Luncheon is Feb. 10. 

· We will kick off the season of Lent by celebrating Ash Wednesday on 
February 14 with two identical services, one at noon in the Chapel and 
another at 6:00 pm in the Dining Room.  Both services will include 
Communion and the imposition of ashes.  The 6:00 service will be 
followed by a light dinner.  (Bell Choir will not rehearse that day.)  

· The next Women’s Association Craft and Lunch will be Tuesday, 
February 27, at 10:30.  The cost is $5.00 for materials.  Lunch is provided.  
Contact Gladys Welker or Debbie Shellenbarger or sign up on the bulletin 
board outside the office. 

· The Adult Sunday School class is watching The Chosen today, a show 
about the life of Jesus told from the point of view of the people whose lives 
he touched.  In season 3, episode 3, Jesus returns to his childhood home 
for the big Jewish new year celebration.  His childhood friends and family 
are all buzzing with what they’ve heard about Jesus … until he tells them 
the truth of who He is.  Previous episodes are available at thechosen.tv.  

· Mason Community Services is in its third year of being a tax site to 
serve families struggling to make ends meet. Residents can get their taxes 
done for free by trained volunteers.  Check out the flyer on the bulletin 
board outside the office. 
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